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The proud fleet of buses at IIS have seen a major
change in these past few months. Besides the GPS
facility (provided to parents wherein parents can
track the route of their ward), CCTV cameras and the
voice recorder, the seats have now started getting
new seat covers. High hygiene measures have been
given priority.

This is not all, the students availing the bus facility
were provided a healthy snack on 27th August. This
was a pleasant gesture of the Chairperson that was
deeply appreciated. This strengthened the bonding
between the school with its students. This welcome
gesture will be witnessed more often during the
month.

The renovation of the wash-rooms has begun for the
girls. The newly renovated washrooms will showcase
a perfect blend of modern amenities and impeccable
hygiene standards. They will feature sleek,
contemporary designs with spacious layouts,
offering a comfortable and inviting atmosphere.
Equipped with advanced fixtures and eco-friendly
materials, the washrooms will ensure both
functionality and sustainability. Bright lighting,
enhanced ventilation, and user-friendly fittings will
contribute to a clean, safe, and refreshing experience
for all students. The second and third floor will follow
the ground and first floor. The fourth floor will be
catered to towards the end. Hopefully, the work will
culminate before the year ends. The mere thought of
this change has given spring to the excitement in the
air.




